Pasco-Kennewick

Rotary

District 5080

Weekly Newsletter May 30, 2025

Worker's Card

With the elephant ear booth just around
the corner, it's time to get your food
worker’s card. If you already have one,
please check the expiration date. Itis
not a requirement for everyone who
works to have a card, but it is so easy to
get online, and it is better for us to
always have extra workers with a card.
You can apply or renew online at:
https://www.foodworkercard.wa.gov/
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| upcoming
EVENTS

May 30 - Shine a Light on Human
Trafficking - 5pm Col Center Rotary

June 4 - Rotary Regular Meeting - Club
Update

June 11 - Rotary Reguar Meeting - Pet
Over Population

June 18 - Board of Directors Meeting

June 18 - Installation Banquet - Anelare
Winery

It's Time to Get Your Food

John Goldsbury Awards

At its May 28th meeting, the Pasco-Kennewick Rotary Club
proudly presented the prestigious John Goldsbury Award to two
outstanding local law
enforcement officers:
Sergeant Jon Davis of the
Pasco Police Department and
Officer Joshua Sullivan of the
Kennewick Police
Department.

Named in honor of long-time
Rotarian, community
benefactor, and Tri-Citian of the Year John Goldsbury, the award
recognizes exceptional officers who exemplify the highest
standards of modern policing and embody the Rotary motto of
“Service Above Self.”

Each recipient receives a $500 personal award and an additional
$500 to donate to a charity of their choice.

Sergeant Jon Davis selected
The Wounded Blue, a national
nonprofit that provides
support and assistance to
injured and disabled law
enforcement officers across
the country.

Officer Joshua Sullivan chose
the Columbia Basin Veterans Center, whose mission is to
support local veterans in accessing the benefits they have
earned through their service to our nation.

The Pasco-Kennewick Rotary Club congratulates these two

dedicated officers and thanks them for their continued service to
the community.
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